
From: Office PWCI
To: White, John
Cc: Office PWCI
Subject: Photographic Waste Control 10 Day Transfer Facility Compliance Statement
Date: Saturday, June 04, 2016 11:58:20 AM

Dear Mr. White,

We are adding the following statement in addition of those that have submitted previously; Photographic Waste
Control, Inc. will comply with all FDEP 10 day transfer facility storage requirements. Should there be any
questions or concern, please let us know.

Sincerely,

Bob Ahmadi

President
Photographic Waste Control, Inc.
407-328-9651
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